
 

 

Monday 8th July 2024 
 

Heber Sports Day – Tuesday 16th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 16th July the children will be participating in the Heber Sports Day. We 
would love you to join us for this event. It will be taking place at Alleyns’ playing fields 
on Townley Road.  
 

Timings for the day 
 
If you would like to join us for the morning, please arrive at Alleyns’ top field for 
10.30am.   
 
Between 10:30am and 12:30pm all children will be involved in a carousel of sports 
activities. These activities will be run by Y6 children, and we encourage you to follow 
your child’s class as they move around the track and cheer them on at the different 
stations. (We ask you to remain on the outside of the track please.) 
 
At 12:00pm there will be the sprint finals for Y6 children, followed by the ever-
popular, ever-competitive parents’ races (one for men, one for women). 
 

Lunch 
 
You will need to provide a packed lunch for your child. If your child is entitled to a 
Free School Meal, please contact the school office by Wednesday 10th July at noon. 
Please also provide 2 drinks (one being a bottle of water, labelled with your child’s 
name, to take with us).    
 
Depending on the weather, we will aim to have lunch on the field from 12.30pm-
1.00pm. Children will walk back to school after they have eaten their lunch.  
 

What to wear 
 
The children will need to wear their PE kits to school and are encouraged to wear an 
item of their house colour (preferably a t-shirt). Please ensure that your child is 
wearing sunscreen and a hat. They may also need to bring a light rain jacket, 
depending on the weather. 
 
House colours: Mycroft (blue)       Valdez (green)   Rigal (red)  Ndume (yellow) 
  
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Neve-Dunn 
PE Lead 


